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Business & Human Rights Resource Centre invited Kellogg to respond to the following items:
· “How do your favourite foods rank now? Latest Behind the Brands scores revealed”, Oxfam, 31 Mar 2015, http://policy-practice.oxfam.org.uk/blog/2015/03/how-do-your-favourite-foods-rank-now 
· “Unilever takes top spot on Oxfam’s Behind the Brands Scorecard Big food companies improve policies but need implementation”, Oxfam, 31 Mar 2015, https://www.oxfam.org/en/pressroom/pressreleases/2015-03-31/unilever-takes-top-spot-oxfams-behind-brands-scorecard 
· “Walking the Talk: Food and beverage companies slowly start turning policy into practice in Oxfam’s Behind the Brands campaign”, Oxfam, 31 Mar 2015, http://policy-practice.oxfam.org.uk/publications/walking-the-talk-food-and-beverage-companies-slowly-start-turning-policy-into-p-347104
In addition, we also invited the company to provide information on steps they are taking to help vulnerable people in their supply chains adapt to the impacts of climate change. 
Kellogg sent us the following response:
“We understand that people expect social and environmental responsibility from their favorite brands and companies. They also care about where their food comes from and how it is grown.
While we’re proud to see Oxfam’s latest scorecard recognizes our company’s progress, especially in the area of climate change and transparency, we recognize that there’s always an opportunity to do more.
Through our recently announced global sustainability commitments, we are focusing on supporting farmers, growers and suppliers that rely on us and on whom we depend.  Additionally, we are building upon our environmental commitments announced in 2008 as we work to further conserve natural resources where we source and produce our foods.
To learn more about our sustainability journey, please visit www.KelloggCompany.com to read our Corporate Responsibility reports.”
